
 
  

 

 

April 7, 2019 

 

To: Daniel Cohen, United States Department of Energy 
 Francine Pinto, United States Department of Energy 
 
From: Caroline Davidson-Hood, General Counsel, AHRI 
 
Re: Ex Parte Communication on Process Improvement Rule Proposed Rulemaking 
 

On April 2, 2019, staff and representatives from the Association of Home Appliance 
Manufacturers, the Air Conditioning Heating and Refrigeration Institute, and the National 
Electrical Manufacturers Association met with the Department of Energy Staff to discuss 
the proposal to amend the Process Improvement Rule. A list of attendees is provided 
below. 

At the meeting, the group discussed the procedural aspects of the proposal. 

Attendees: 

Caroline Davidson-Hood, AHRI 
Clark Silcox, NEMA 
Charles Samuels, Mintz Levin for AHAM 
Daniel Cohen, DOE 
Michael Kido, DOE 
Francine Pinto, DOE 
Peter Cochrane, DOE 
Eric Stas, DOE 
Elizabeth Kohl, DOE 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Caroline Davidson-Hood 
General Counsel 
Air-conditioning, Heating, and Refrigeration Institute 


